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 Pools opening for Summer  
The weather is warming up and its time to enjoy a swim in one of Shoalhaven City Councils pools in and 
around the Shoalhaven. 

Nowra and  village pools at Berry, Greenwell Point, Milton and Shoalhaven Heads opened on the 20th of 
November 2010 ready for the busy summer holiday period. 

Shoalhaven City Mayor Clr. Paul Green encourages the area’s locals and visitors to visit one of the pools 
and leisure centres and make the most of the services available. 

“This time of year is great for building up fitness levels and when it’s hot, swimming is a comfortable way 
to exercise. All village pools (apart from Berry 19 metres) are 25 metres, making them perfect for lap 
swimming. From the natural open air environment of the sea pools at Ulladulla and Huskisson to the 
multi-functional leisure centres, there is something for everyone this summer.” Clr. Green said. 

Nowra and the village pools are supervised, with trained staff on hand, they also offer kiosks for light 
snacks and beverages and separate toddler pools with  shade sails for younger children and their 
families  Enjoy a day at the pool relaxing with friends and family! 

The sea pools at Huskisson and Ulladulla are also open and offering a refreshing dip in beautiful coastal 
settings.  The sea pools operate on an unsupervised basis and no life guarding service is available. 

Swimming in your local pool is a convenient way to cool down on those long hot days, so be sure to visit 
one of the eight pools in the Shoalhaven this summer. 

To find out more about the opening hours of each pool please visit www.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au or call 
Council’s Aquatics Section on (02) 4429 3562 
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